
Ottawa County Board of Commissioners                    8:00 a.m. 

December 28, 2006                                         Regular Session                          

                                                                                                       
 

 
 

The Board of Commissioners met in regular session with Commissioner Harold 

McCullick, Commissioner Ray McGavran, Commissioner Kathy M Luthi, and County 

Clerk Mary Arganbright. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman McCullick.     

 

The official minutes of December 26, 2006, and December 18, 2006, were read, 

approved, and signed. 

 

Abatement’s were approved. 

 

Vouchers, and payroll were approved. 

 

The commissioners conducted year end business. 

 

The commissioners signed the contract from Pierce, Faris & Co. Chtd, for auditing 

services for the 2006 year. 

 

Janice Davidson, Emergency Management, brought up a lease purchase agreement for a 

new dictaphone.  The commissioners signed the lease purchase. 

          

With no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 12:10 p.m.   

 


